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Paws at the Polls: Adopt a Pet While You Vote!  
 

Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine E. Clark is pleased to announce a new initiative combining 

civic engagement with community service—Paws at the Polls. In partnership with the 

Española Humane Society, we invite you to visit two of our early voting locations, where you 

can adopt a pet before or after you cast your ballot! 

 

This event is scheduled for: 

 

• Friday, November 1st, at the Nancy Rodriguez Community Center, 11AM-2PM 

• Saturday, November 2nd, at the Pojoaque Satellite Office, 10AM-12PM 

 

"We’re always looking for ways to boost voter turnout,” said Clark, “and by combining voting 

with pet adoptions, we hope to draw more people to these Early Voting locations for the 2024 

General Election." 

 

"Paws at the Polls" offers a unique opportunity to make your voice heard in the election while 

giving a loving animal a forever home. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

For more information or to confirm attendance, please contact Mitchell Cox at 

mcox@santafecountynm.gov or 505-992-9858. 
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